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Mail in voting is a proven, effective, secure, and fair method of voting. Removing it 

results in making it more difficult for Oregon citizens to vote. This would 

disproportionately affect seniors, rural voters, disabled voters, voters without 

transportation or means to get to polling places in person, and others. Why would you 

want to disenfranchise voters??? 


